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I have homeschooled my children for many years, and we have availed ourselves of 

the testing readily available in our homeschooling community. HB 3624 is wrestling 

the control and oversight of testing out of the parents hands and into the 

governments. This destroys homeschooling rights. The system is not broke, so let's 

not "fix" it! 

 

As a homeschooling veteran of 20 years, I see HB 3624 as an intrusive overreach of 

government which erodes homeschooling rights. Please vote against this bill. 


